

HOUSE OF COMMONS

Dr Carolyn Wilkins Chief Executive Oldham Council Level 3, Civic Centre West Street OLDHAM OL1 1UG

Our Ref: KHM/PARK02002/02141954

21 August 2014

Dear Dr Wilkins

Thank you for your letter of 29th July, received in my office on 12th August, regarding the Oldham Council Resolution on Local Welfare Provision, passed at full Council on 16th July 2014.

I am sure you and Council members will be pleased to note that, as requested, I have made representations on your behalf to the appropriate Minister at the DWP on this issue. As soon as I receive a substantive response, I will ensure you receive a copy.

Yours sincerely

DEBBIE ABRAHAMS MP

Oldham East and Saddleworth

Delle abraham